
Dear Class 12,  

 

Hello from Mr Bottomley, Miss Wray and Mrs Alrifai.   

We hope you are O.K. and we are missing you already! We really want you to use these two 

weeks to continue the fantastic learning we got started with last week. Please keep checking 

our class 12 website page for any updates from us.  

The tasks for you to do at home are…  

Learning by Questions 

 

Check the class 12 page on our website each morning to find the daily code to access the 

LbQ questions for the day.  

 

Purple Mash  

Check each day as we will put new activities up daily related to what we would have been 

doing in class. If you haven’t already done the home learning from last Wednesday please 

do that too. Don’t forget to leave us a message that we can reply to.  

 

MyOn 

Do the tasks we have set as well as exploring the website and reading any other books you 

like the look of. If you haven’t yet done the task set last Wednesday please do that too.  

 

TTRockstars  

 

Keep practising your times tables and try become our class highest scorer.  

 

You should all have passwords for each of these websites – if you don’t, email school as 

soon as possible and we will get them to you. We look forward to seeing what you can do 

from home and can’t wait to be back in the classroom with you.  

Take care,  

 

Mr Bottomley, Miss Wray and Mrs Alrifai.   

 


